
 

 
 
 

28 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Year 12 Reports and Consultation Evening – TUESDAY 11TH DECEMBER 2018 
 

Year 12 Grade Reports have now been completed by subject teachers and Sixth Form Mentors, 
giving an early indication of your son’s progress including target grade, current performance grade, 
and key targets for the next few months.  Your son’s report has been posted on the Insight system 
for you to review and print if you wish.  Please do discuss the report with him; he will also be 
reflecting on it in his next Mentor meeting. 
 

Following the report, on Tuesday 11th December from 5.00-7.30pm we hope you will be able to 
attend a Consultation Evening with your son to discuss his progress. In advance of this meeting, 
your son will arrange 5 minute appointments for you with his teachers using the appointment sheet 
which is attached to this email.  
 

On arrival we ask that you sign in at the Sixth Form Study Room in the Maths Block, where the 
Head Master, Head of Year 12 and Careers Adviser will also be available. South Wilts Grammar 
School is also holding a Consultation Evening that night and so it is possible for your son to 
arrange meetings with his teachers there if applicable. If that is the case, he will need to arrange 
appointments to allow sufficient time for travel between the two sites. Regrettably, parking is not 
available on either site during the evening. 
 

We hope every parent will be able to attend this Consultation Evening, which is a key opportunity 
for teachers, students and parents to all discuss progress.  Looking further ahead: 

- On Wednesday 30th January Mrs Armstrong, our Independent Careers Consultant will 

speak to Year 12 Parents about Higher Education and other options beyond sixth form. 

- Our Higher Education and Careers Conference is on Friday 15th February with more than 

50 universities and over 20 employers in the Sports Hall – boys will attend all day and 

parents are welcome to visit in the afternoon. 

- On Monday 18th March there will be a “by-invitation” consultation after school for parents of 

Year 12 students about whom staff have concerns. 

- Year 12 exams will take place in the week beginning 6th May – these are important for 

measuring progress and will be key in informing our prediction of A level grades to UCAS 

subsequently. 

- A Full Report will be issued in mid-July. 
 

More information will follow about each of these events, but you might like to put them in your 
family calendars now.   
 

I look forward to seeing you on 11th December. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

A J Endersby 

Head of Sixth – Year 12 



  
   

 

BISHOP WORDSWORTH’S SCHOOL SIXTH FORM 
 

YEAR 12 CONSULTATION EVENING – TUESDAY 11TH DECEMBER 2018 
 
 
Please ask your son to make appointments as desired. Teachers may also wish to make an 
appointment to see you.  Teachers may prioritise appointments if they are fully booked. Please 
leave a 5 minute gap between appointments and if you are also making appointments at South 
Wilts, allow half an hour or so between the sites, as there won’t be parking available at either 
school. 
 
Please sign in at the Year 12 Study Room on arrival. 
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